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                       St Mary’s Catholic Primary School,

a Voluntary Academy
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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Aspirations Day at St Mary’s
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In the past, we held a very successful ‘Aspirations Day’ during which parents showed our children the range of careers they could choose in the future and what skills each career requires.  This year, we want to demonstrate that anything is possible with hard work, determination and dedication! 

We believe our Aspirations Day will help to inspire the children by giving them an idea and understanding of their potential early on in their education to ensure that they do not lose sight of the opportunities open to them during their educational journey. All children can come to school dressed up as what they aspire to be when they grow up e.g.  Police officer, doctor, professor, author, vet, teacher etc. 
We are looking for any parents to volunteer to come in and talk to the classes. If you would like to and can spare the time, we would love you to talk to the children about your jobs, to share experiences and inspire us.
If you can help in any way on 24th October, please contact the school office, who will be pleased to take your details and answer any questions you may have. 

We will meet in the hall first thing and introduce you to our children. Following on from that, we will give you the opportunity to talk to our children about your chosen career in each of the classes; timetables will be provided.

Please join staff in the staffroom from break and we will all meet in the hall before lunchtime where the children may have more questions!

Many thanks in anticipation of your assistance and I hope to hear from you soon!

 Kind regards,

Alison Ashworth 

Executive Headteacher
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